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NZ Junior White Sox Team Scorer

Applications are now invited for the position of Team Scorer for all activities of the Junior White 
Sox through to and including the 2011 ISF World Championships to be held in Cape Town, South 
Africa

Qualification/Experience Required:

This position requires a highly experienced scorer and applicants are to hold Grade 6 or 7 
qualifications.  Applicants should be an experienced statistician competent in the use of StatTrak, 
have experience at the highest level domestically and have been involved in the provision of support 
and assistance as a Team Scorer to at least representative coaches at National Tournament level.
Ability to extract specific information from the score sheet, analyse this and present it to the 
coaching staff in a usable form is important. Experience with electronic scoring would be an 
advantage.

Note:

The successful applicant will be expected to be involved in all activities to be undertaken by the 
Junior White Sox from appointment through to and including the World Championships.

The activities currently planned in the lead up to the World Championships are:

1. Appropriate Domestic Tournaments 

2. An International Australian Series

3. ISF World Series (Dates yet to be confirmed)

The successful applicant should be aware that there will be a significant amount of self funding 
required.  Applications close for the above position on Monday January 25 2010.  Applications are to 
be on the “WS Team Scorer Application Form” and are to be accompanied by a CV and any other 
supporting documentation.  (The Application Form can be used or a copy downloaded from the 
website www.softball.org.nz)  When completing an application in writing send this to:  Sandy 
Wallace 11 Scott Street, Saint Kilda Dunedin 9012.  If sending an electronic copy please email to 
sandy.wallace@xtra.co.nz, with Scorer Vacancy in the subject line

Regional Deputy Appointments

I have the pleasure of announcing that all panel positions have now been filled.  I wish to 
congratulate the following people who have been selected for the next two years.

Northern Region Deputy - Christine Nukunuku (Auckland)
Central Region Deputy - Keith Dare (Hawkes Bay)
Southern Region Deputy - Marie Byrne (Canterbury)

I cannot pass up this opportunity in also thanking Cat Hancock for her involvement and support over 
the past two years as Central Deputy.

Assistant Statistician 

I have the pleasure of announcing that Lynette Leathart (Auckland) has been reappointed to the role 
for another two years.  Lynette & Ronnie have completed a very workload over the last 6 months 
with the updating of our players database.  I thank them both for their continued support.



Uniform

We have been fortunate to receive some funding for our uniforms and it is hoped before the end of 
this season we should be back on track with every badge holder having a uniform.  Christine Eden is 
also in the process of discussing with our new uniform supplier SAS their prices, so that we may 
update our website with a new order form.

Tournament Appointments.

Hopefully you should have now all received your draft appointments from Ima and know what 
tournament you have been appointed to.  Please ensure that you are able to attend your tournament 
as late withdrawals can be costly.  As soon as team entries have been confirmed we will finalise
these appointments.

Facebook.

I notice some of you have joined our page on Facebook.  Keep those communication and news 
stories coming?  If you wish to join us please don’t hesitate to send a request to Laurelle Rogers at 
Softball Scorers.

Wet Weather Equipment.

Christine Eden has sourced some Wet Weather equipment. If anyone wants to view them, just go to 
Google and type in Weather Writer and you will see them. Christine & Leigh Grinlinton are creating 
an order and if anyone wishes to purchase them, please email them at sec.tpsc@gmail.com.  Cost is 
$55.00 plus freight.

I trust you are now all in full swing with your scoring and are looking forward to the festive season.   
To all scorers and their families I wish you all an enjoyable and safe Xmas.

Hope to see you around the diamonds during our busy January 2010.

Regards

Sandy Wallace
NZ Chief Scorer November 2009


